ST. EUSTATIUS GEZAGHEBBER
CARIBISCH NEDERLAND

Safety measures Easter weekend 2019

The Cabinet of the Island Governor would like to inform the general public of the following safety
measures that will be implemented during the Easter weekend 2019, April 19™ — April 22nd:

The cottage ball park has been designated for parking.

In the event crowding at the bay becomes a safety concern the roadway leading to the lower town
area will be blocked off. Please look for the signs indicating the flow of traffic.

Shuttle buses will be available from 3 pm — 10 pm to drop persons to and from the bay area. One will
be positioned at the parking lot located at the ‘Oranje Baai’ and the other at the cottage ball park —
every half an hour these buses will rotate.

In addition to the abovementioned, vendors are asked to have their permits and health cards at
hand as there will be random checks carried out by the various municipal authorities.

Mr: Mervyn Stegers
*Government Commission

*Conform art 3.2 tijdelijke wet taokverwaoriozing St. Eustatius
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